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Publicity/Website Committee Report 
Fall Meeting 2010 
 
For the period between April & November 2010 the BQSI/MB website was frequently updated. 
Postings to the BQSI/MB news section have been placed on a regular basis. The sections 
Professional Resources, History & Photo Archives, and Meetings have been expanded. 
 
I would like to thank BQSI/MB members for their suggestions, assistance, updates for the site, as 
well as general encouragement. Thank all of you. 
 
As usual, I ask all members kindly check the information on the website for any errors (such as 
typos, broken links, outdated information, etc.); please keep me posted on any changes in your 
profile, so that we could keep our website updated. Also please inform me about your new 
publications, any changes in AHIP level, etc., to let make all your colleagues know about your 
achievements. One of the major goals of our group is to provide networking and our website and 
listserv are perfect means for that. Let’s be linked in! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Yelena Friedman 
Publicity/Website Committee Chair 
 
October 26, 2010 
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